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Nextility, Inc. June 12, 2017
1606 20th st NW, 2nd Floor, Washington, DC 20009
Docket Number: DM 15-300
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To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is the formal request by Nextility, Inc. to the withdraw our New Hampshire electric
aggregation registration. Nextility, Inc. does not currently serve any customers in New
Hampshire and has not served any customers in the last 90 days.

Sincerely,

Sarah Dallas
Operations Manager


